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June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all pupils on the mature and focused way 
they have approached their End of Year assessments. Their conduct, effort, and resilience 
have been commendable, and we are incredibly proud of the way they have represented 
themselves.  

To support your understanding of the information that will be included in your child’s End of 
Year report, we would like to invite you to attend an online information session. This 
session will provide an overview of the report format, explain how assessment data has 
been used, and offer guidance on how to interpret the results.  

KS3 (Yr7-9) Session  

This session will focus on: 

• How End-of-Year assessments have been used to inform progress
judgments
• The structure and content of the KS3 report
• How to support your child’s learning over the summer

Session Details:  

������ Date: Wednesday 9th July 2025  

������� Time: 5pm  

���� Link to Teams meeting: KS3 Parent Session 

Year 10 Session  

This session will cover: 

• A breakdown of mock examination results and what they indicate
• Teacher predictions and how they are formed
• Preparing for Year 11 and the final GCSE year

Session Details:  

������ Date: Wednesday 9th July 2025  

������� Time: 5:30pm  

���� Link to Teams meeting: Year 10 Parent Session 

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as this will be a valuable opportunity 
to gain insight into your child’s academic progress and next steps.   

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzMxZTBlOGItZmM1OS00NDI2LTgxMzgtNDhiNTQ3NzhlOGFj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%228fcee811-2426-4204-966a-1552d7cdb425%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22da336404-6b06-4819-bd46-4bc79b2197a4%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTI3MWMyOTQtODlkZS00MWFmLWI3MzMtMzgwYWQ4ZGY2M2Ni%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%228fcee811-2426-4204-966a-1552d7cdb425%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22da336404-6b06-4819-bd46-4bc79b2197a4%22%7d
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End of Year reports will be sent electronically to parents on the following days: 

• KS3 Thursday 10th July
• Year 10 Tuesday 15th July

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards 

Hannah Jenkins 
Vice Principal  




